August 2023

Dear Parents,

Hopefully this letter finds you well rested and enjoying the remainder of the summer. We are very excited to welcome your child to our class for the 2023-2024 school year! Ms. Valdez and myself are already planning for an amazing experience for our students.

Fourth grade will be challenging, however, we know our students will be ready. We hope you enjoy the remainder of the summer sun, and get ready to work hard as fourth graders.

You will find a general fourth grade supply list on the school website. The only thing in addition to the supplies listed we are asking for is 1 black and white notebook. Thank you in advance.

Love,

Mrs. Mullin & Ms. Valdez